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May 20, 2024 
 
Stacy Ellis Hewitt, AICP 
Atwell, LLC 
10511 Six Mile Cypress Parkway, Suite 101 
Fort Myers, FL 33966 

RE:  DCI2023-00047 HOME FRONT HEROES MINOR CPD 
 Request for 30-day Extension (4th Extension) 
  
Dear Ms. Hewitt: 

The Zoning Section has reviewed your request, received May 17, 2024, for an extension of the 
response time for the above referenced project.  Staff recognizes that you are actively working to 
address items contained in staff’s insufficiency letter dated December 20, 2023.  A 30-day extension 
was previously granted on April 12, 2024, that extended the response deadline to May 19, 2024. 

Please be advised that your request for an extension has been granted for an additional 30 days. The 
extension will expire on June 18, 2024. The request may be deemed withdrawn if additional 
information is not provided by this date. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (239) 533-8890 or broberts@leegov.com 

 
Sincerely,  
 
Lee County Department of Community Development 
 
Electronically signed on 5/20/2024  by  
Brian Roberts, Plan Reviewer  
Lee County Community Development 

 
Brian Roberts, Planner, Planning Section 
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May 17, 2024 
 
Mr. Brian Roberts, Planner 
Lee County Department of Community Development  
1500 Monroe Street 
Fort Myers, Florida 33901 
 
 
REFERENCE: HOME FRONT HEROES MINOR CPD 

DCI2023-00047 
Request for 30-day Extension 

  
 
Dear Brian:  
 
Please accept this letter as our request for an additional 30-day extension for the submittal of our 
insufficiency responses to your review comments dated December 20, 2023 on the above 
referenced case. We are diligently working on the responses with the client and sub-consultants. 
 
If you have any questions or need anything in the meantime, please feel free to contact me at either 
(239) 770-2527 or shewitt@atwell-group.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
BANKS ENGINEERING 

 
Stacy Ellis Hewitt, AICP 
Planner 
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